



Welcome Back!

After the summer break, students have returned to school in high spirits! They're a bit more grown up and tanned. The classrooms are full of cheerful voices and smiles again. The hot days aren't over yet, but let's stay healthy and keep doing our best!

夏休みが終わって、子ども達が元気 に学校にもどってきました! 日焼け し少し成長した子ども達の明るい声 と笑顔が溢れています。1学期後半 も、さまざまな学習活動が計画され ています。まだまだ暑い日が続きま すが、体調を整えていっしょにがん ばりましょう!

Learning Contents

English: Healthy Habits

Japanese: どうぶつ園のじゅうい、

ミリーのすてきなぼうし

Math: Large Number subtraction,

Length and Volume

Life Skills: Mangroves

Schedule

August 25:

School resumes 1学期後半開始

September 16 - 30:

Literacy Fortnight 読書旬間

September 19:

Open class for educators 公開授業(教育関係者向け)

September 30:

English Speech Contest 英語スピーチコンテスト

upcoming for October

October 3:

Field Trip to Nature MIRAI

校外学習ネイチャーみらい館 Oct.8: Reserve day予備日

October 9:

1st term ends 1学期終了



CONTEST



Our annual **English Speech Contest** will be held on **September 30th**. Our students are working hard to prepare for this event, so we encourage all parents to support their children in this exciting opportunity. Let's cheer them on as they build confidence and showcase their English skills!

毎年恒例の英語スピーチコンテストが9月30日に開催されます。 保護者の皆様には、この貴重な機会にお子様をサポートしてく ださるようお願い致します。子ども達が自信をもって、身に着 けた英語力を披露できるよう、いっしょに応援しましょう!

Our Next Project: Mangrove Dioramas

We are excited to share that our Life Skills classes have started a new unit on Mangroves. Students are learning about the importance of this habitat and the animals that live there. To finish the unit, they will create their own dioramas so we kindly ask each student to bring a shoebox to use as the base for their diorama.

ライフスキルの授業で、新しい単元「マングローブ」を始めました。子どもたちは、この特別な生態系の大切さや、そこに暮らす生き物について学んでいます。単元のまとめとして、自分たちの知識と創造力を活かし、マングローブのジオラマを制作します。そこで、靴の空箱があれば、学校に持たせて下さい。靴の箱でなくても、同じようなサイズであれば大丈夫です。ご協力よろしくお願いします。